

Oklahoma State Department of Health Creating a State of Health

September 23, 2013

TO:

Licensed Assisted Living Centers .

RE:

Provider Letter 13-02

Dear Administrator:

Join us for this important update on Friday, October 18th at 2:00 p.m. at Metro Tech Conference Center.

The Oklahoma State Department of Health has responded to a request for in-depth Enforcement Process training for Assisted Living Centers. The process from the point of exit of the survey through any subsequent surveys, through the legal referral process, and revisits until full compliance is achieved will be the topic of the presentation.

LeadingAge Oklahoma has offered the Department the opportunity to educate and open the discussion on not only how this works, but what you can do to avoid continuing non-compliance, financial penalties and extended litigation. You DO NOT have to be a member of LeadingAge OK to attend this update meeting. The presentation by OSDH will include information from the point of receipt of the statement of deficiencies, the development of the Plan of Correction (POC), demonstration of a new POC tool, explanation of the enforcement letters, the IDR process, and the complexity of multiple surveys with outstanding deficiencies.

There is no charge to attend, but RSVP is requested. Please email attendee name(s) to: belinda@LeadingAgeOK.org.

This will be held at Metro Tech Conference Center – Room F/G, 1900 Springlake Drive, OKC, 73111 on **Friday, October 18**th at 2:00 p.m. If you have questions please contact <u>LTC@health.ok.gov</u> or 405.271.6868. We hope you can join us for this important update.

Sincerely,

Dorya Huser, Chief

Long Term Care

C:

State Ombudsman Office

LeadingAge Oklahoma

Oklahoma Assisted Living Association

Oklahoma State Board of Examiners for Long Term Care Administrators

Oklahoma Health Care Authority

AARP

Board of Health